
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers  
 
 

A big thank you to all parents, carers and grandparents who came along to school to join in with our 
Christmas Craft afternoons, our children enjoyed the session and I hope you did too!  
 
The Christmas performances have also been a great success and the children were so excited about  
performing for you their enthusiasm and enjoyment was matched only by the quality of the performance 
they gave - fabulous!  Well done to our talented children for giving  their best, and thanks to staff who 
worked so hard to enable the children to perform so wonderfully.  
 
Huggg Vouchers 
HUGGG ‘Free School Meal’ vouchers for eligible families This week an order will be placed for the 
vouchers which can be exchanged for groceries at local supermarkets. This will mean that parents of 
those children eligible for benefit based free school meals will have a link emailed to them which they 
can activate to generate a gift card for use over the Christmas holidays at a local supermarket. Please 
contact the school office if you have any queries.  
 
Reception Places 2023 
Most Nursery parents have now completed their application for Reception places in September 2023. 
We have been asked by county to do a final reminder that the closing date for Reception school  
admissions is 15th January 2023.  
 
Year 5 Swimming Lessons  
Year 5 will start their swimming lessons on Friday January 13th 2023. Pupils must wear a swimming cap 
for these sessions.  Caps are available from the school office priced at £2.00.   
 
  
Finally, school will close for the end of term at 2:00pm on Friday 23rd December, I do hope you have a 
lovely, peaceful Christmas and best wishes for 2023. School reopens to pupils on Tuesday 10th January 
2023. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Mr P Struthers 
Headteacher 
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For lots more information! 
Visit our website: www.newdelavalprimary.sch.uk 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your 
contributions to 

Christmas Jumper 
Day 2022 

We raised a fantastic 
 

£159.38 

Blyth RNLI will be coming into school in the 
New Year to speak to our School Council about 
their Water Safety Campaign and raising funds 

and awareness of the RNLI. 

 
                     Blyth Lifeboat in action   

Holiday or Occasion Date on Which school will 
close 

Date on which school 
will  

reassemble 

Spring Mid Term 2023 Friday 17th February 2023 Monday 27th February 
2023 

Easter 2023 Friday 31st March 2023 Tuesday 18th April 2023 

Additional Bank Holiday  Monday 8th May 2023 Tuesday 9th May 2023 

Summer Mid Term 
2023 

Friday 26th May 2023 Monday 5th June 2023 

Summer2023 Friday 21st July 2023 Monday 4th September 
2023 

We have some keys 
which have been 

handed into school. 
Please contact the 
school office if you 

think they are yours! 


